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27th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

  

Letter of Introduction 

 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is Dr Beth Clarke, and I am writing to introduce myself.  I am the 

Head Teacher at Hill West Primary School in Sutton Coldfield, part of the Arthur Terry Learning Partnership, and I 

have worked at Brookvale in a leadership capacity previously, albeit for a short time.  During Mr Day's absence I 

am delighted to be working alongside Mr Mills, and the dedicated staff team, to provide some additional capacity at 

school. 

Mr Day and I worked together for a significant period of time before he joined Brookvale as Head Teacher.  Our 

collaboration has allowed me to understand his vision and commitment to fostering a nurturing and inspiring 

learning environment. I am excited to bring that same ethos to Brookvale while we await his return. 

My priority is to ensure a smooth continuation of the school’s progress. I will be meeting with Mr. Mills early next 

week to identify and prioritise our development goals. I will spend time with your children and get to know them a 

little, celebrating their achievements and accomplishments. Together with the talented team of staff, we will ensure 

the best possible educational experience for your children. 

I know that Mr Day would like to join me in thanking you for your continued support and understanding at this 

time. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office. 

Warmest regards, 

Dr Beth Clarke 

Hill West Head Teacher 
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